January 14, 1963

A. Y, Rains
P, O Box 927
Carlsbad, New Mexico
Re: Wells shut in
Gentlemsen:

We rote from receni production reports that the well
listed below has not been nroducing. Therefore, unlsss
notified otherwise on Form C-127 the sublsct well will receive
no allowable beginrning February 1, 1963.

Harrell #1--H, 27-205-26E Russell Pool.
Very truly yours,

CIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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